
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: Davidson, John
Cc: Leasure, Timothy; Heysel, Garett
Subject: Film Studies 4640 and 3660
Date: Wednesday, January 30, 2013 11:16:24 PM

John,
 
On Friday, January 25, the ASCC Arts and Humanities Panel reviewed Film Studies 4640 and 3660
and unanimously approved both courses.
 
For Film Studies 4640, the Panel recommends that the standard Academic Misconduct statement
be used when the course is taught.

The course will next move to the full ASC Curriculum Committee for a 2-week comment period.

On a side note, will both courses be taught this AU13? I'll wait for your answer to see what date
needs to go in the effective term field in the course forms.

Should you have any questions about this feedback, please do not hesitate to contact Professor Tim
Leasure, Chair of the ASCC A&H Panel (cc’d on this e-mail), or me.

Best regards,
Bernadette
 
 
 
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Manager, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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